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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA REQUESTING THE CONVENING OF A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL ON JULY 22, 2010








      Permanent Mission of Colombia
                                                                                                   to the Organization of American States

No. 868








     Washington, D.C., July 15, 2010

Excellency:
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request the convening of a special meeting of the Permanent Council, on July 22, 2010, at 10:00 a.m., to discuss the issue of the presence of narco-terrorist groups in Venezuelan territory, a situation that affects the national security of Colombia.

Thanking you in advance for your attention to this matter.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.





LUIS ALFONSO HOYOS ARISTIZABAL
                                                       Ambassador, Permanent Representative

To

His Excellency Francisco Proaño
Chair of the Permanent Council

Ambassador, Permanent Representative 

 Of Ecuador

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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